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DECISION RECOMMENDATIONS 

That Children’s Services and Education Scrutiny Board: 
 

1. Consider and comment on the Executive response to the 
recommendations of this Board, relating to the Youth Facilities 
Scrutiny Review.  
 

 
 
1 PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 

 
1.1 The Children’s Services and Education Scrutiny Board established a 

working group in January 2020 to carry out a Review of Youth Facilities in 
Sandwell.  
 

1.2 Children’s Services and Education Scrutiny Board 20 June 2020 agreed 
the Working Groups report and recommendations and referred them to 
Cabinet for consideration. 
 

1.3 The Youth Facilities Working Group report was considered by Cabinet on 
22 July 2020.  Members of the Cabinet thanked the Working Group for its 

https://cmis.sandwell.gov.uk/cmis5/Meetings/tabid/73/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/410/Meeting/37624/Committee/6108/Default.aspx
https://cmis.sandwell.gov.uk/cmis5/Meetings/tabid/73/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/410/Meeting/37657/Committee/6063/Default.aspx


 

work on the review and acknowledged and thanked youth workers for the 
hard work and dedication during this difficult time, and with ever 
decreasing budgets. 
 

1.4 It was agreed that the findings and recommendations of the Youth Review 
Working Group be noted and the Executive Director of Children’s 
Services, in consultation with the Cabinet Member for Best Start in Life, 
respond to the findings to a meeting of the Children and Education 
Scrutiny Board in September 2020. 
 

1.5 The Executive response is attached at Appendix 1 for consideration of the 
Children’s Services and Education Scrutiny Board.  
 
 
 

2. BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 

2.1 Children’s Services and Education Scrutiny Board 20.06.2020 
2.2 Cabinet 22.07.2020 

 
3. APPENDIX: 
 
   Appendix 1 – Executive Response - Youth Facilities Review  
 
 
Executive Director of Children’s Services – Lesley Hagger 

 


